
STATE OF CALIFORNIA - HEAL TH AN LFARE AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIA.L SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

May 13, 1985 

ALL-COUNTY LETTER NO. 85-52 

., TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DI RECTORS 

SUBJECT: --BAKER V. PROD: IDENTIFICATION OF AFFECTED CLASS MEMBERS IN AFDC --
REFERENCE: All-County Information Notice 1-21-83, Dated February 14, 1983; 

All-County Letter No. 83-14, Dated February 24, 1983; All-County 
Information Notice 1-32-83, Dated March 7, 1983 

You were informed in All-County Letter No. 83-14 of the four methods to be used 
in identifying affected persons under the February 9, 1983 preliminary injunction 
in the case of Baker v. Prod. This letter is to Inform you that, as a result of 
the U.S. Supreme Court's decision in the Turner v. Woods case, the Baker v. Prod 
case has been dismissed, and the preliminary injunction has been removed. Asof 
the date of this letter, all instructions regarding the identification of affected 
persons are rescinded. 

Specifically, the following activities are no longer in effect: 

1. The asking of all applicants for public assistance whether they were affected 
by the treatment of mandatory payroll deductions as income between January l, 
1982 and August 31, 1982. 

2. The asking of a recipient at the time of his/her eligibility redetermination 
whether he/she was affected by the treatment of mandatory payrol 1 deductions 
as income between January 1, 1982 and August 31, 1982. 

3, The posting of the notice informing individuals of this court action. This 
notice is to be removed immediately. 

In addition, the dismissal of this case obsoletes the following Department of 
Social Services' forms: TEMP 1555 (2/83) (Baker v. Prod); TEMP 1555A (2/83) 
(Baker v. Prod); TEMP 1555B (3/83) (Baker v.l'rod); TEMP 1555C (3/83) (Baker v. Prod); 
and TEMP 15550~ (3/33) (Baker v. Prod_)_. - -- ---
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We will inform you in a forthcoming All-County Letter what you are to do 
with the names, addresses and case records of persons identified as potential 
claimants in this case. Until further instructions are issued, you must retain 
these records. 

If you have any questions, please contact Joe Carleton of the AFDC Program 
Development Bureau at (916) 324-2016 or ATSS 454-2016. 

K&r 
Deputy Director 

cc: CWDA 


